










State liquor board of Arizona 

800 W. Washington,Sth floor 

Phoenix, Af. 85007 

License # 20961 

To whom it may concern: 

D & K market 

2880 W. Drexel Rd,Af. 85746 

I am Writing you this letter to strongly protest a new alcoholic license for 

the above address .We already have too many stores that sell alcohol in this 

great neighborhood .It would also bring more unnecessary problems to this 

neighborhood and ·harm to our families .It is not necessary for there to be 

more stores that sell alcohol in this great neighborhood. 
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